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CPSO investigates vehicle break-ins

Friday, October 24, 2014

 

The Caddo Sheriff's Office is investigating a rash of vehicle break-ins that have occurred over the past several
weeks near Northwood High School, said Sheriff Steve Prator.

Detectives say the person seen in these photos taken near the locations where burglaries have occurred could
have information in this case, and they'd like to talk with him.

Sheriff's Detective Keith Fox said whoever is responsible for the break-ins seemed to be targeting unlocked cars
and is believed to have been on foot or bicycle. Items taken in the burglaries include handguns and cash. 

If you  have information about the identity of the person in these photos, please contact the Caddo Sheriff's Office
at 675-2170 or Crime Stoppers at 673-7373.
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 Attachments


